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October 23, 1989

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
9404 Sante Fe Lane
Overland Park, KS 66212

Dear Mr. Dabelstein,

In reference to your letter of July 18, 1989,

I

can confirm

your reception of our station at the indicated times.

Please accept my apologies for the delay in responding to

your reguest.

Sincerely,

SR> 72/l

Ross Block
Vice President / Director of Operations

RB/dp

WNGS-FM Pearl Broadcasting Corporation
1016 No. Dixie Hwy., West Paim Beach, FL 33401

(407) 835-0700
FAX: (407) 835-0705




